
21 March 1990

Adjusters International
4 Kingsway
Altricham
Cheshire
WA14 1PJ

Re- Fire Damage Claim

Dear Jeff

We would like to thank your Company for the speedy, efficient
and professional way in which you dealt with our claim.

We would also like to thank you personally for the competant
and reassuring way in which you carried us through a very
difficult time, as from our first meeting right through to us
receiving the cheque so promptly.

Should any of our colleagues find themselves unfortunate enough
to be in a similar situation, we would have no hesitation in
recommending your Company.

Many thanks Jeff.

Kind regards,

M Hollow

Directors: M. Hollow, D. Rimmer V.A.T. Registration No: 325 1844 69


